
Find out how to have your say at
https://review.hdc.org.nz.

Have your say on the review of the Health and
Disability Commissioner Act 1994 and the Code of
Health and Disability Services Consumers’ Rights.

WHAKAMAHIA TŌ  REO
USE YOUR VOICE

Consultation runs from 30 April to 31 July 2024. 

https://review.hdc.org.nz/


We want to know what you think
about how we can make the Act and

the Code better. 

We ask questions
on five topics: 

Supporting better
and equitable
complaint resolution 
Making the Act and
the Code more
effective for, and
responsive to the
needs of, Māori
Making the Act and
the Code work better
for tāngata whaikaha
| disabled people
Considering options
for a right of appeal of
HDC decisions
Minor and technical
improvements.

Consultation runs from
30 April to 31 July 2024.

Kōrero mai
You can answer all or some of
the questions in the following
ways:
• Complete our online survey at
https://review.hdc.org.nz
• Download the online survey at
https://review.hdc.org.nz and
send your completed form to
review@hdc.org.nz or PO Box
1791, Auckland, 1140
• Send us your thoughts to the
email or postal address above.

Have your say
You can learn more about the
consultation and consultation events
on our website review.hdc.org.nz.

If you have any questions or issues, or
want to arrange a meeting with the
review team, you can: 

Email review@hdc.org.nz. 
Call or text 027 283 2219 or
6448975955 if you are using the
New Zealand Relay Service
www.nzrelay.co.nz. 
Freephone 0800 11 22 33,
available Monday to Friday
8:30am-6pm, to arrange for the
review team to call you back. 

V I S I T  R E V I E W . H D C . O R G . N Z
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